TO Mr. Kenner and Todd County School Board Members:

This is to request our annual 8" Grade trip to Holiday World in May of 2011. An actual
date in May will be determined at a later date. This trip will be aboard chartered busses.
8" grade students, teachers, and parent chaperones will be attending this event. Each
student will have the opportunity to sell candy in order to pay for this trip.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

8" Grade Team

Principal Approval: %%’L




